BUILDING INDUSTRIES

No award of tender for industrial site at Penjuru Road

Singapore, 14 August 2024 - The tender for the industrial site at Penjuru Road will not be
awarded.

2. The tender for the site was launched on 28 May 2024 and closed on 23 July 2024.
Four bids were received for the site. The highest bid was not accepted as the price offered
was below the reserve price.



